

Blakeney, Pillowell and Walmore Hill Community Schools' Federation

4th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to announce that on Monday 30th September, the new governing body was formed for the Federation.

We now have one governing body; the **Blakeney**, **Pillowell and Walmore Hill Community Schools' Federation**. The governing body will continue to work with the head and staff to ensure the three schools provide high standards of education and development for your children. There will be no change to the day to day running of the schools. What we have done is taken Walmore Hill under a single governing body, formalising the way the three schools have been working for the last three years.

Parent Elections

As part of the federation process we held parent governor elections and we would like to welcome **David Lane** and **Rod Maclachlan** to the governing body. Thank you to everyone who supported the election.

Listed below are the current members of the newly formed governing body. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Blakeney, Pillowell and Walmore Hill Community Schools' Federation	
Head Teacher	Brett Stevenson
	federation.head@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk
Local Authority Governor	Stephen McMillan
(Chair)	chair@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk
Staff Governor	Charlotte Fisher
Parent Governor (Vice Chair)	David Lane
Parent Governor	Rod Maclachlan
Co-opted Governor	Matt Baker
Co-opted Governor	John Henry
Co-opted Governor	Rev Dr Rob James
Co-opted Governor	Tamsin Terry-Lush
Clerk to Governors	Kathryn Watson
	federation.clerk@blakeney.gloucs.sch.uk

Kind regards,

Brett Stevenson Stephen McMillan

Head Teacher Chair of Governors